
Quinquagesima Sunday
February 14, 2021
Announcements

Note to newcomers:  If you would like to be on our Latin Mass community email list to receive notices about upcoming
events, please send an email message to notification@saskatoonlatinmass.com under the subject heading “Subscribe”.  

Financial goal:  For over 25 years, the Sacred Heart of Jesus Latin Mass community has had the goals of bringing the
Priestly Fraternity of St. Peter to Saskatoon to provide us with a full parish life according to the extraordinary form of the
Latin rite, and to have our own church.  Bishop Hagemoen and Fr. Geoffrey Young are helping us to attain these goals,
and we are very grateful for their support.  We hope to buy land and to begin building a church as soon as possible.  More
information will be provided as plans unfold.

2020 financial statement:  Our 2020 financial statement has been prepared.  If you would like a copy, call Bob Hook at
306-665-0387.

Sanitizing after Mass:  Folks, please remember that the pews and bathrooms must be sanitized after every Mass.  There
are spray bottles and cleaning rags available for use in the sacristy, so if possible, please stay for a few minutes after
Mass to help out with the cleaning.  Thank you.

Face masks:  In keeping with the province's revised Covid-19 restrictions, face masks are now required in places of
worship.  Masks are available in the vestibule, but you are asked to bring your own if possible.
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